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MMSD Proposed 2021 Budgets Seek 1% Increases 
 

(Milwaukee, WI) – The owner of a $200,000 home would pay an estimated $8.71 more 

next year, compared to 2020, for District services if proposed budgets are approved by 

Commissioners of the Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewerage District (MMSD). 

 

The proposed 2021 capital budget totals $218.1 million with a tax levy increase of 1% 

over 2020 levels. Next year’s proposed user charge billings would increase 1% from 

2020 upon approval of a $106.4 million operations and maintenance budget. 

 

Infrastructure investments in next year’s capital budget include: 

•    Water Reclamation Facilities $43.8 million 

•    Regional Sewers $16.1 million 

•    Flood Management $14.7 million 

 

The 2021 Proposed Budget document will be posted to mmsd.com on or before 

September 8, 2020 at this location, https://www.mmsd.com/about-us/budget-financial 

   

MMSD customers are encouraged to provide input on the proposed budgets through 

the contact us section of mmsd.com, or one of the public hearings listed below.   

Public Hearings Schedule 

Monday, September 28th, 6:00 p.m. 

District Headquarters, 260 W. Seeboth, Milwaukee 

 

Monday, October 12th, 8:30 a.m. 

District Headquarters, 260 W. Seeboth, Milwaukee 

 

 

 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mmsd.com%2Fabout-us%2Fbudget-financial&data=02%7C01%7CBGraffin%40mmsd.com%7C0077bcc1e3e045e7306b08d84f674a46%7C60358a37b56c4548aa164a39cd03a7c4%7C0%7C0%7C637346652326178944&sdata=OOCqYtnFOmIbAQFvGjKvSnwct6ADpL9%2B97BS6xMGOYI%3D&reserved=0


(More) 
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